CSCC
Minutes of April 14, 2010
Attendance:
Diane Gruenberg, Magna Manetas, Mark Woodford, Wayne Heisler, John Wintermute, Cedd Bautista, Lindsay Gagliano, Samantha Ceponis, Shri Rao, Janice Vermeychuk, Lindsay Gagliano, Shri Rao
Excused: Jim Norfleet, Anthony Conte, Paula Rainey and Manish Paliwal
1. Minutes from the CSCC meeting on March 23, 2010 were approved pending some minor corrections.
2. Wayne Heisler provided some updates. There has been no progress on the Travel Policy. The Honor Code is under discussion. SGA will be guiding CPP with this document and it will move through governance.
3. The committee reviewed the place of CSCC within the current governance structure and its current charge. The question asked was-In what ways is CSCC’s current work consistent or inconsistent with its charge? Highlights of this discussion were as follows:

· The committee felt that the current charge of CSCC appeared to indicate that CSCC was responsible for administrative work instead of making recommendations on policy. In addition, committee members also expressed concern that the current charge could be interpreted to imply that CSCC is responsible for implementation rather than functioning in an advising capacity.

· The committee discussed the place of CSCC within the current governance structure. Committee members felt that even though CSCC is supposed to be operating on the same level of governance as CPP, it appears to be functioning more as an advisory council. In addition, within the current governance structure, everything is routed through Steering. CSCC members wondered if there was a way for the committee to directly survey the campus to know what was going on.

· Wayne Heisler asked student members if they viewed the Honor Code as fitting into the charge for CSCC. Student members replied that they saw it fitting into CPP’s charge because CPP’s charge focuses on the values and aspirations of the college.
· The committee focused on the meaning of “environmental issues” as defined in CSCC’s charge. CSCC student members responded that they saw CSCC as focusing on healthy campus, life on campus and the student experience. Committee members felt that the meeting with Angela Lauer Chong fit in well with student life, campus life and living on campus.
· The question was also asked if the title for the committee is appropriate. Should the word “student” be a part of the title when most members are not students? In addition Wayne also asked if the committee should focus on the whole student experience and if so what does that mean? Mark stated that the committee has to do with the overall environment of the campus and integrating all parts of the campus

The committee decided that CSCC minutes from 2004-2010 would be divided amongst the committee members. In preparation for the next meeting, each member would review a set of minutes and identify items discussed or reviewed by the committee which was consistent or inconsistent with its mission.

Submitted respectfully,

Shri Rao

